
Linda McCartney Foods Vegetarian 1/4LB Burgers Recall 

Information for consumers 

What has happened? 

As a brand that puts the health and safety of its consumers first we are recalling our 
frozen Linda McCartney Foods Vegetarian 1/4LB Burgers due to an undeclared 

allergen – MILK. This is because a small number of packs have been packed with a 
different product which contains MILK that is not declared on the packaging 

Which products are affected?  

The only product affected is our frozen Linda McCartney Foods Vegetarian 1/4LB 
Burgers with a Best Before Date Date of January 2024 and a batch code of 

either 20922, 21022 or 21122 

This is what the packet should look like: 

 

This is what the Best Before End information should look like: 

 

These products should not be consumed. 

No other products are affected. 

What are we doing about it? 



We have undertaken a product recall 

When will this product be back in stock? 

We anticipate it will be available nationwide in stores in the coming weeks. 

How can I get a refund? 

Just let us know the details of your purchase and we will be happy to help you with a 
refund. You can call our Consumer Care Team on 0800 0014409 (opening hours 

Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm) or by emailing us here 

Or 

You can return your product store for a full refund 

Do I need my receipt? 

You will not need a receipt to get the refund 

Do I need to return the product? 

You do not need to return the product to us 

 

https://www.lindamccartneyfoods.co.uk/contact-us?6

